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Office of the Secretary, Rulemakings and Adjudications
Staff, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission,
Washington, DC 20555-0001

To Whom it May Concern:
As a resident of the Hudson Valley, I urge the NRC to deny Entergy a license renewal for the reactors at Indian Point.
This obsolete power plant kills many millions of fish, leaks contaminated water, and is the home to a crowded fuel pool
with tons of radioactive waste that is vulnerable to an accident or sabotage. Indian Point has a poor safety record and
the electricity generated at Indian Point is easily replaceable. Should there be an accident, natural disaster or terror
incident at the plant during the next 20 years, there is no realistic evacuation plan that could cope with the chaos that
would result. Indian Point should not be part of our energy future. Thank you very much.
Dave Conover
61 Second Street
Walden, NY 12586
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